
February 1, 2021 meeting was cancelled due to a heavy snow storm. 
 
The following Council members were contacted via phone regarding the snow storm and the 

cancelling of the meeting.   
 
Brian Stover, President 
Ernie Harter, Mayor 
Jeff Raab, Vice President 
Amy Brooks 
Tom Gordon 
Michael Herman 
Donald Aungst 
Elmer Christian 

 
 All gave their approval to cancel the meeting. 
 

The bills for February were also gone over with all the above Council members and each one of 
them gave their consent to pay the February bills as presented. 

 
General Account $8,703.96___ 
Sewer Account $60,634.21 ___ 

 
 The next regular meeting of Council will be Monday, March 1, 2021 @ 7:00 P.M.  

 


